WISCASSET SCHOOL DEPARTMENT

Dr. Terry L. Wood, Superintendent

225 Gardiner Road

Wiscasset, ME 04578

(207) 882-4104

March 16, 2020

Dear Families:

I would like to announce that the Wiscasset School Department is partnering with the Lincoln County Summer Meals Program and will be providing meals to all students in grades Pre-K through 12. All meals (breakfast and lunch) will be available at the Wiscasset Elementary School from 7:00 am –10:00 am starting tomorrow morning. The Wiscasset Elementary School meals will be available in the front lobby tomorrow morning only as parents should be picking up the student's work packets. The meals for the Wiscasset Middle High School will be available in the back of the building, by the cafeteria door. Please do not walk through the building, but drive around to the back of the school to pick up meals for middle school and high school students. Staff will be available and all you will need to do is to tell them the number of meals you are requesting and they will bring them out to you. We are looking into the possibility of delivering some meals if transportation is not available for families. We will need to be notified the day before if you would need your meals delivered and the number of meals needed. Please call the Wiscasset Elementary School at 882-7767.

The regular schedule of meals will be on Mondays and Wednesdays. On Monday, you will receive Monday and Tuesday's meals and on Wednesday, you will receive Wednesday's, Thursday's, and Friday's meals. On Wednesday, March 18th, the meals will all be offered downstairs in the cafeteria so please drive around the building and we will do a "Drive By- pickup" service so no one should be entering the building.

Thank you for your support during this difficult time and please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.

Best.

Superintendent

Wiscasset School Department